

TFC Steering Committee Notes

September 5th

Attendees: Glen, Ben, Joanna, Olivier, Shebu, Dave, Bence

Minutes:

- Linaro team will be in Amsterdam for a company-wide meeting - from Sept 18th to 22nd
 - Cancel meeting for Tuesday.
- Infrastructure
 - In Progress - FVPs in the Cloud & UBL license ([TFC-198](#))
 - Lava update 2023.08. Installed last week
 - Now, authenticating with the GitHub issue has been resolved. (TFC-428)
 - UBL license?
 - Benjamin Copeland to follow up with Paul Black for the extension to the floating license
- Joanna
 - TF-A team is doing a load test from the Austin office this weekend. Will run 3 TF-Main runs to load up the servers.
 - We have system level, i.e., CPU, memory, and disk monitoring. Can look at the docker containers to see the queue build-up. Monitoring dashboard - [here](#)
 - The freeze date is November 7th, email will go out on October 7th
- Olivier
 - Misra/Eclair expand the configs <https://linaro.atlassian.net/browse/TFC-487>
- MBedTLS - No Issues
- Email from Dan Handy on a security risk with Stage
 - [TFC-494](#) has been created and reviewed by Benjamin Copeland
- LTS
 - LTS has shared a [Document](#) on new features and has requested comments.
 - New features will be logged in Jira and prioritized.
- Paul
 - Working on TF-A MISRA configs; pushing TF-M to production
 - Reviewing LTS document.
- Arthur
 - Corsola - delivered to the Lab and currently being installed.
 - [TFC-247](#): Github mirroring
 - Waiting for TF-M: commit templates and branch creation
 - Hafnium: commit templates